
 

 

Preaching Year C: Advent 

Saturday October 19th, 2024 

10:30am to noon 

 

With Bishop Michael Oulton 

Assisting Bishop of Algoma 

This will be held online and is open to all Lay Readers, Lay 

Leaders and clergy who are eager to learn. 

“The good news of Advent is not simply that Christ is coming, but that 

his coming means we can hope, despite all that is falling apart in our 

lives, our communities and the world around us.”  

(Kathy Beach-Verhey) 

 

To register and obtain the Zoom link please email: 

Carla MacEwan Carla.macewan@dioceseofalgoma.com 


